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Review Committee File No. 774
Colgate Division Grievance No. D.Gr/C 12-68-1
Request for Supplemental Benefits (D. A. Jeska)

MR. R. H. JONES, Chairman
Colgate Division
Joint Grievance Committee

The Union has recently informed the Company members
of the Review Committee that the above-subject grievance has
been withdrawn, without prejudice, from the agenda of the Review
Committee. We are attaching a copy of the Union's letter for
your information.

It will be in order for you to note in the minutes of
your next Division Joint Grievance Committee meeting that thi~
case is considered closed.

L. V. BROWN, Chairman
Review Committee
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Attach.

cc: GNRadford
TJBianucci
CRMachen
IWBonbright
GNScourkes
JJWilder, IBEW


